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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Re: Spelling Bee Competition 
 
Thank you so much for your support with the Spelling Bee competition. Our competitors have 
been working hard at the lunch time club to learn their words and have made excellent 
progress. 

 
The next stage of the competition will take place on the first day back after the half-term 
break, on Monday 24th February.  

 
To help your son prepare, he has been given a paper copy of his 150 words to learn, and these 
have also been put in a special Memrise group, which can be accessed by following this link: 
www.memrise.com/group/389549/   

 
Please could I ask that you encourage your son to work on his Spelling Bee words over the 
holiday, so that he stands the best possible chance of winning the competition and getting 
through to the Regional Finals.  

 
Thank you very much for your support. 

 
If you have any questions about the Spelling Bee at all, please do not hesitate to contact me by phone 
or email. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Ms J. Meechan 

 
Head of Modern Foreign Languages 
Tel no.: 020 7692 3854 
Email: meechan@williamellis.camden.sch.uk 
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